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2nd March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Nursery staff and children would like to invite you to our Easter bonnet parade. Children are 

encouraged to make an Easter bonnet at home with support from their family. If you need any ideas, 

please ask a member of staff.  

The Easter bonnet parade will take place on Wednesday 1st April.  

Parents of morning Nursery are invited to attend at 11.00am 

Parents of afternoon Nursery are invited to attend at 2.40pm.  

For children who attend nursery full time, we kindly ask that you attend your child’s official allocated 

session. If you are unclear whether they are officially morning or afternoon, please ask a member of 

the team. This supports us in ensuring the number of adults are shared evenly throughout the day 

and we meet fire regulations.  

The Easter bonnet parade will involve a short singing session. Parents will then be invited to watch 

the parade usually held outside. The event normally lasts approximately 15 minutes. 

Please complete the reply slip below naming the individual who will be attending the session.  

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Nursery Easter bonnet parade 

 
Name: …………………………………………………         Child’s Name: …………………………………………………        Class: ….......... 
 

I will be attending the Easter bonnet parade on Wednesday 11th April: 
 

11:00 AM Morning Session  

2:40 PM Afternoon Session  

 
Signed________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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